
 

 Consultee comments 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
A consultee has commented on a Planning Application. A summary of the comments is provided below. 
Comments were submitted at 18/03/2024 3:52 PM from Mr Roger Mullenger (Not Available) on behalf of EH - 
Cllr Roger Mullenger, Liss. 

Application Summary 

Reference: SDNP/24/00924/TPO 

Address: 1 Opie Gardens Farnham Road Liss Hampshire GU33 6JQ  

Proposal: 
T1 - Red Oak, Rear of property, Reduce height and spread by a maximum of 3 metres, 
remove deadwood and broken branches.|cr|To reduce risk of branch/stem failure and 
improve light to property.  

Case Officer: Adele Poulton  

 
Click for further information 

 

Comments Details 

Comments: 

The original planning application comment from the EHDC arboricultural officer 
raised this as a possibility, hence the TPO, and the site layout was changed to 
ameliorate. 
It is to the north of the property so the light impact should be limited. 
I think the quality of the sketch makes it difficult to comment properly 
The arboricultural officer should review. 

 
Kind regards  
  

 
 

https://planningpublicaccess.southdowns.gov.uk/online-applications/centralDistribution.do?caseType=Application&keyVal=S9O63UTUMFZ00

